Karen Allison

Dear Arizona Department of Environmental Quality,

The proposed discharge of water by the Hermosa mine into Harshaw and Alum creeks will be a
disaster for the unique environment and wildlife who depend on springs located nearby. I urge you
to deny the South32"s permit (#AZ0026387).

Sincerely,

Karen Allison



